
Dear prof Daniš, 

 

 I would like to thank you once again for everything you did for me and my family     

in  Bratislava...everything was perfect and we had great time. It was useful for me and fun for my 

family :)) 

 

Hope to see you in Beograd  

All the best 

Your Monika Ulamec, MD, PhD 

Croatia 

 

Dear Dusan 

 

I really would like to say THANK YOU to you for the wonderful opportunity to participate in such an 

interesting AMR Slide Seminar and for your more than gracious hospitality which my wife and I 

appreciated very much. Also, I would like to congratulate you for the impeccable and logistics of the 

meeting which I am perfectly aware of being hard work! 

 

My wife and I had really pleasant days in Bratislava. 

Warmest regards, 

Franco Fedeli 

 

Dear Dusan, 

I would like to thank you for your kind hospitality and for your efforts to put this wonderful meeting 

together. 

Warm regards, 

Anais 

 

Dusan - My wife Stephanie and I just. Want to thank you for everything. Last night in particular was 

really a lot of fun. We left early this morning and are now on the train to Prague, so we did not get a 

chance to say good bye and thank you in person. 

 

Anyway-  It was a pleasure to participate and thanks again 

Ira 

 

Dusan- we are back safely in Arizona and want to thank you again for the wonderful hospitality and 

that of your family. It was a great course and a wonderful learning experience for me. 

   

Tom Colby 



Dear Dusan: 

We came back home safely on schedule. Congralutations for the sucess of the internation meeting. 

The number of participants was large. Thank you very much for hospitality and well-planed meeting 

and social programs. The concert was very immpressive and  We had a lot of fun and fluteful time in 

Bratislava. Pease our best regrads to your family, Piter and other your staffs.  

We are looking forward seening you again. 

Bes wishes, 

Masa. 

Masaharu Fukunaga. 

Dear Dusan, 

   

I would like to thank you again for the warm hospitality and the superb organization of the 

symposium. Both Zsuzsa and I enjoyed our time in Bratislava and I am sure we will return in the 

future.   

Best  wishes, 

Thomas Krauzs 

 

Dear Dusan and Peter: 

 

I'm finally back to work in Milwaukee.  I want to thank you on behalf of all the members of the AMR 

Club for the wonderful hospitality that you showed us in Bratislava. I feel that the meeting was a 

great success and I hope that the local pathologists were not disappointed with the lectures and the 

cases presented.   The hotel was beautiful, and your city is also very beautiful.  You are very fortunate 

to live in such a beautiful place. We all greatly enjoyed the social program you prepared, the tours, 

and the meals. It will be an unforgettable experience for all of us. The meeting was also flawlessly 

organized, much better than in many places here in the USA. 

 

I also want to thank you on a personal level for your hospitality to my family, my wife and my 

children.   

Let's stay in touch and I hope to hear from you again soon. 

 

Best regards and kind wishes, 

 

Saul. 

 

Saul Suster, M.D.  

Milwaukee, WI 53226 


